
 

 

 

What is it? 

An in-person and online talk covering basic information 

about preventing and tackling bullying, including what 

we mean by bullying, what to 

look out for and the ways to 

work well with staff in school.  

 

 

Who is it for? 

Parents and carers whose 

children attend Belleville Wix 

Academy. 

 

 

When and where? 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 

 

9.00am – 10.00am – at Belleville Wix Academy 

 

1.30pm – 2.30pm – online link available from the school 

 


